
From: Hartenstine, Curtis [mailto:charten@southernute-nsn.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 4:18 PM 
To: Parrish, George <Parrish.George@epa.gov> 
Cc: tojohns@southernute-nsn.gov; smaynes@mbssllp.com; Hall, Lorelyn <lhall@southernute-nsn.gov> 
Subject: FW: Tribal and Trust Boundaries for SUIT 

 
Hi George, 
Please see the below email from Mr. Dale Vinton of the Bureau of Land Management in regard to the 
Public Land Survey System data used to create the SUIR exterior boundary and Trust boundary maps 
presented in the Southern Ute Indian Tribe’s Treatment as a State Application 2015.   
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Curtis 
 

Curtis Hartenstine, M.S. 
Water Quality Program Manager 
Southern Ute Indian Tribe 
970-563-0100 X2217 
 
From: Vinton, Dale [mailto:dvinton@blm.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 10:36 AM 
To: Hartenstine, Curtis <charten@southernute-nsn.gov> 
Subject: Tribal and Trust Boundaries for SUIT 

 

Dear Mr. Hartenstine, 

 

After review of the maps supplied by the Southern Ute Indian Tribe, depicting Trust Land Status 

for SUIT TAS Application 2015, I concur that the data used for the exterior boundaries and trust 

boundaries, is based on the most recent and best available Public Land Survey System (PLSS) 

data available to the United States Department of the Interior, Bureau of Land Management. 

 

--  

Dale Vinton 

Geodesist 

PLSS Data Manager 

Bureau of Land Management 

Cadastral Survey Branch 

2850 Youngfield St. 

Lakewood CO 80215 

ph. 303-239-3819 

fax 303-239-3815 

dvinton@blm.gov 
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